
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Melvin Craner 

N 1227 Sterling Ave. 

Neillsville, WI 54456 

 

Dear  Mr. Craner: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Forrest Van Pelt 

9004 Barton Road 

Wolfforth, Texas 79382 

 

Dear  Mr. Van Pelt: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Donald B. Lewis 

5 Cynwyd Road 

Bala Cynwyd, PA  19004 

 

Dear  Dear Mr. Lewis: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Hawkes 

Box 337 

Dorset, VT 05251 

 

Dear  Mr. Hawkes: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Jim Glover 

3411 Maze Lane 

Brandon, FL 33511 

 

Dear  Mr. Glover: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Martin Barkley 

P.O. Box 214634 

Dallas, TX 75221 

 

Dear  Mr. Barkley: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Claude R. Barnabe 

320 Robert St. 

Westport, MA 02790 

 

Dear  Mr. Barnabe: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Pete Johnson 

1170 Stroud Ct. 

Westerville, Ohio 43018 

 

Dear  Mr. Johnson: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Eric Madis 

11756 12th Ave. N.E. 

Seattle, WA 98125 

 

Dear  Mr. Madis: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Ms. Eleanor H. Bell 

1206 SW MacVicar Avenue 

Topeka, KS 66604-3915 

 

Dear  Ms. Bell: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Richard Friedberg 

452 Riverside Dr. 

New York, NY 10027 

 

Dear  Mr. Friedberg: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim    

      Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

Mr. Arend Kistemaker 

Sebastiaan Centenweg 97 

1602-EE Enkhuizen 

The Netherlands 

 

Dear  Mr. Kistemaker: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

December 9, 1994 

 

 

Mr. John  Kavanaugh 

135 Hazelwood 

Detroit, MI 48202 

 

Dear  Mr. Kavanaugh: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please be 

assured that the Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Although it is not our responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time 

to convey your thoughts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

 Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

 


